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Sponsorship request

From Patrick Huygen <huygen.p@cornwallpolice.com>
Date Fri 1/10/2025 7:33 AM
To  CPS Board <cpsboard@cornwallpolice.com>

Good morning members of the Cornwall Police Services Board,

My name is Constable Patrick Huygen, I’'m employed by the Cornwall Police Service. The purpose of this letter is
to request funding to support a local event. I’'m currently working with other community partners to organize the
2025 Race Against Drugs event which will be taking place in the spring. The Race Against Drugs is presented to all
of the grade 6 students in all of SDG & A. The purpose of this event is to educate our youth about the dangers of
consuming drugs and alcohol and the importance of making healthy choices.

Our event is only possible due to community support/ sponsorship to cover the costs associated to our event. |
would like to make a formal request for sponsorship in the amount of $500.00, these funds will help fund our
2025 Race Against Drugs event.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information.
Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.

Pat

Constable Patrick Huygen

Crime Prevention and Community Partnerships
Cornwall Police Service

330 Montreal Rd, Cornwall, Ontario

Tel: 613-933-5000 Ext. 2785

Mobile: 613-363-2712

Fax: 613-932-8843
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